
We the Directors of Summer Stomp Committee, (a non-profit Society) are involved with some upcoming events 

to be held at The Burner Grille in Malakwa, B.C.  

 

We would like to request funding in support of these events to be held at The Burner Grille in Malakwa, B.C. 

(The Gateway to Sicamous and The Shuswaps) 

 

 June 15-18/2017, Spring Opener Chainsaw Carving Exhibition 

 5 Carvers @ $500.00/carver = $2,500.00 

This event proved to be a great community and tourist venue last fall (even though Mother Nature did not 

cooperate) 

 

Chronologically it falls perfect timing for the Pre-Stomp advertising and assorted Valley events, Sicamous bike 

week etc. 

 

 July 18-23/2017, Malakwa Days, Bike Week, Stomp 

 2 bands @ $500.00/band    =  $1,000.00 

 Stage and Special event rentals  =  $1,000.00 

 Total      $2,000.00 

 

July 20-23/2017 Sicamous Stomp, Mainstreet Extravaganza,  

Nitromethane 101 – Special Event, Bike Show n Shine & Meet the Pilots 

 We are attempting to attract 6 Nitro Bikes @ $500.00/Bike = $3,000.00 

October 6-8/2017, Thanksgiving Chainsaw & Pumpkin Carving Exhibition 

 5 Carvers @ $500.00/carver = $2,500.00 

June – September/2017 

 

As the Stomp has been, is and shall be focused on two wheel enthusiasts and all they bring to our Valley. 

 

The Stomp has opportunity to publicize and assist financially with the Canadian Motorcycle Drag Racing 

Association ("CMDRA").  This organization is recognized Nationally and Internationally.  A prime opportunity 

for larger exposure over the entire summer appealing to enthusiasts to visit our Valley even more. 

 

The assistance given would be specifically through the Nitromethane 2wheel class, similar to the bikes 

campaigned at downtown events of Sicamous Stomp 2016 mainstreet extravaganza. 

 

We feel this is excellent exposure to Western Canada, Seattle and more.  Similar events such as The Black Hills 

Bike Rally in South Dakota and Daytona Beach Bike Week both started small but now bring large crowds to their 

areas, we believe this is a great way to bring people into our spectacular Towns which will bring new money to 

support local businesses and more. 

 

Projected cost of support $3,500.00 

 

Please contact myself, Steve Hammer @ bchammer59@gmail.com for clarification or questions. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Steve 

mailto:bchammer59@gmail.com

